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February 3, 2012

Dr. Belle S. Wheelan, President

Commission on Colleges

Southern Association of Colleges and Schools
1866 Southern Lane

Decatur, GA 30033

Dear Dr. Wheelan,

In a letter dated September 14, 2011, you accepted our request to formally withdraw the
prospectus for each of the following programs: Bachelor of Nursing (BSN) degree program and
Master of Nursing (MSN) degree program.

Since that time, the administrators of the nursing program have made substantial progress in
defining priorities and restructuring the program. This program has been approved by The Texas
A&M University System Board of Regents and is pending approval by the Texas Higher
Education Coordinating Board. The licensure component of the program is subject to approval
by the Texas Board of Nursing. This letter serves as a notification of intent to offer the Bachelor
of Nursing (BSN) degree program beginning the fall 2012 semester.

We realize this will be a substantive change for A&M-Commerce, and a substantive change
prospectus will be submitted at least three months before the beginning of the program.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
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Dan R. Jones, Ph.D.
President

(oo Dr. Rudy Jackson, SACS COC
Dr. Larry Lemanski
Dr. Sandy Weeks
Dr. Brent Mangus
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